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We all deserve a glass of wine right now!

Get ready to enjoy that glass of wine and support
Profound Gentlemen with our Back to Class Wine Set
and Virtual Wine Tasting!

The Back to Class selection has been specially curated for Profound Gentlemen by
our partners, PRP International Wines. Proceeds from your purchase will be donated
to PG to support our work in building a community of male educators of color who
provide a profound additional impact on boys of color. 

The Wine Set includes four bottles of wine and your purchase entitles you to
participate in a Back to Class virtual wine tasting sponsored by Bank of America in
partnership with PRP International Wines and Profound Gentlemen.

Each virtual wine tasting event will provide an engaging way to socialize, experience
the selected wines, and learn about and celebrate the work of Profound Gentlemen
and our educators. 

Visit PRP International Wine's website to purchase your Back to Class Wine
Set.

IMPORTANT: To participate in a one-hour Back to Class event, please designate
which time slot listed below that you would like to attend in the notes section during
checkout. 

September 17 & 24 at 6:30pm or 8pm EDT
September 18, 19, 25 & 26 at 6pm, 7:15pm, or 8:30pm EDT

To learn more about this event, visit our website.
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PG's Back to Class: You are invited!🍷🍷
Profound Gentlemen [profoundgentlemen@gmail.com]

Sent: Friday, July 31, 2020 11:14 AM

To: Steve Johnston
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Will you join us for a toast for BACK TO CLASS?

QUESTIONS? 

For more information about the event, sponsorship opportunities or to schedule a private Back to
Class event, please contact Leah Rapley at Leah@profoundgentlemen.org. 
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Yes, I'm excited to participate!!!
No, but I can make a contribution.

Connected to Microsoft Exchange
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